
Residential  care  and  home
safety training
Exploring: The Move to Residential Care and Home Safety is a
training designed to educate people about alternative housing
options as people age.

Vicki Lebsack, with the Alzheimerâ€™s Association, will share
practical  ideas  for  keeping  the  home  safe,  and  realistic
approaches to finding an alternative if care needs cannot be
met in the home setting. This training on getting effective
care is a part of our Caregiver Educational training series on
April 19 from 1-3pm, Embassy Suites, 4130 Lake Tahoe Blvd.,
South Lake Tahoe. Questions? Contact Family Caregiver Support
Program at (530) 621.6151.
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